Date: 10/22/2018
To: Parents, PTA, Teachers, Maintenance, and Staff
From: Matthew Juchniewicz, AHERA Designee

Re: Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) Asbestos Inspections and
Management Plans.

The Yolo County Office of Education has hired Entek Consulting Group, Inc., a
consulting company, to complete the required management plan of all asbestos-
containing building materials in the school. The initial plan was completed in June 2018
by an accredited inspector, and the reinspection data has been incorporated into the
Management Plan.

A copy of the district’s management plan is available for review during normal office
hours-in the Support Operations Services office. If copies of the plan are desired, a

ge may b" harged.
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